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DENTON ISD 

District recognizes service, support of State Sen. Jane Nelson 
The Denton ISD Board of Trustees and Superintendent will recognize State Senator Jane 

Nelson for her support of the district and public education in Texas. Senator Nelson most 

recently served as the Chair of the Senate Finance Committee and as a member of the Legislative 

Budget Board.  

A former educator, Senator Nelson has prided herself on being a proponent of public 

education and is known for her passion for education, her accessibility to educational leaders and 

for gathering input from her constituents before tackling legislative issues in Austin. 

 

DENTON ISD 

Students, staff honor Trustees as part of Board Recognition Month 
January is School Board Recognition month in Texas and Denton ISD is joining districts 

across the state in recognizing the outstanding work our Trustees put in each year to ensure the 

children of the 17 communities Denton ISD serves receive a quality education. 

            Students and staff from various campuses will be on hand to show their appreciation to 

the trustees.  

            The 2015-16 Board of Trustees includes: Barbara Burns, president; Dr. Jeanetta Smith, 

vice president; Dorothy Martinez, secretary; Mia Price, Dr. Glenna Harris, Dr. Jim Alexander 

and Charles Stafford. 

 


